Nareka Jacgues

From: Annette Quan

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 3:42 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Support for 4 pickleball courts at court #1 at Centennial Park
Categories: Pickleball

You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important

Dear Mayor and Councillors,

| am a fairly healthy 68 year old female, and would like to stay healthy for as long as

possible. Pickleball helps to keep us happy and healthy!

Pickleball is such a good sport for our age group as it keeps our eye/hand coordination challenged.
Not to mention the constant movement and fresh air it can provide.

| just do not understand why we need more tennis courts. We have 15 purpose-built tennis courts
on the Peninsula, which | never see being fully utilized.

We have zero purpose-built pickleball courts on the Peninsula. And as you must be aware, Pickleball
has surpassed tennis in North America.

| truly hope that you will consider putting the purpose-built pickleball courts at Centennial Park.
Sincerely,

Annette Quan

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of
Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of
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